
2024 Noto Earthquake Donation Account Opening 

 

We are very concerned about the Noto Peninsula Earthquake on Jan.1, 2024. 

Aftershocks are still occurring, and it is not possible to clearly grasp the damages. 

We have confirmed the collapse of buildings, the damages to the equipment, and the outflow 

of sake at the sake breweries in Noto area. 

The Ishikawa Sake Brewers Association is working to support its members who have been 

affected by the disaster. 

We have opened an account for donations as follows. 

We look forward to your warm support. 

 

(NAME OF BANK) THE HOKKOKU BANK,LTD  

(NAME OF BRANCH) KANAZAWAJYOHOKU BRANCH  

(SWIFT CODE) HKOKJPJT  

(ACCOUNTNO.)119-0036977 

(BENE'S NAME) ISHIKAWAKENSHUZOUKUMIAIRENGOUKAI  

(BENE'S ADDRESS) 2-13-33, Motomachi, Kanazawa-shi,Ishikawa-ken, 920-0842, JAPAN 

 

※The donations are not eligible for tax deductions. Please be aware that there is an overflow of similar 

information, so please double-check the account information when making a transfer. 


